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MEMORANDUM 

MEMORANDUM 

 

January 13, 2023 

 

Utah Valley University – Architectural Programming 
 
Board Policy R701, Capital Facilities, requires the Board to approve architectural programming services 

for a future state-funded capital development project that has not been approved by the State Legislature. 

Utah Valley University (UVU) requests Board authorization to proceed with the programming of the 

Health Professions Building 2.  

 

The Utah Valley University’s Board of Trustees, on June 24, 2022, approved unanimously to proceed with 

the architectural programming for the Health Professions Building 2. 

 

Commissioner’s Recommendations 

The Commissioner recommends the Board approve Utah Valley University to proceed with the 

programming of the Health Professions Building 2. 
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